PARISH NEWS Con’t
Sunday Masses in 2022

With the numbers of Covid 19 continuing to rise Fr Ace has decid-
ed to continue with 2 Masses on Sunday at 9 am & 11 am. Parish-
ioners have also stated they would like to have 2 Masses on Sun-
day to help maintain distance in the Church. Thank you for your
patience during these trying times!

CWL News:

1) The Jan.03/22 CWL Meeting is cancelled.

2) The next meeting will be Feb.07/22 at 9:30 am in the rectory.

3) Happy New Year to all members and parishioners. Stay safe

and healthy!

LIVE-STREAMING NEW YEAR - THE SOLEMNITY OF MARY,
THE HOLY MOTHER OF GOD., WORLD DAY OF PEACE

Saturday, January 1, 2022, beginning at 10:30 a.m. Please join in
prayer: https://youtu.be/80pZ c6Ubg0

LIVE-STREAMING OF THE SOLEMNITY OF THE
EPIPHANY OF THE LORD

Sunday, January 2, 2022, beginning at 10:30 a.m. Please join in
prayer: https://youtu.be/ODb6zuH5ptl

First Friday - Friday January 7, 2022 is the first Friday of
January. Adoration of the Blessed sacrament will Begin at 9 am
then Mass will follow.

Parish of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary
103 Lyle Street South. P. O. Box 239, Grafton. Ontario KOK 2G0
Tel: 905-349-2504 Fax: 905-349-1035
Email: bvm.grafton@bellnet.ca Diocesan Website: www.peterboroughdiocese.org
Parish Website: www.assumptiongrafton.ca

Fr. Asisclo Podelino, Pastor

“WE HAVE

1 COME FROM THE
% EAST TO PAY
HOMAGE TO THE

Epiphany
of the Lond

January 2", 2021 KING.”
Education: St Mary’s Catholic Women’s League:
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults: 905 349-2504 Pat Murphy, President 905 349-2847
St Mary Elementary School, Grafton: Alta Vance, Religious Articles 905 344-7443
Nicole McGill , Principal 905 349-2061 . .
St Mary Secondary School, Cobourg: CWL Diocesan website:
Jason Roberts, Principal 905 372-4339 | WWWw.peterboroughewl.ca

St Mary’s Cemetery Board:
Melissa Lilje, Secretary 905 349-2504

Catholic School Board www.pvnccdsb.on.ca

Parish Committees & Organisations:

Finance Committee:
Melissa Lilje, Secretary 905 349-2504

Knights of Columbus:

St Vincent de Paul Society 905 377-3263

Eucharistic Ministers

905 349-2504 Judith Goulin 905-372-7684

Parish Pastoral Council Ushers
Dennis Goulin Chairperson 905-372-7684 Parish Office 905-349-2504

) Lectors
Music at Mass: Richard Holland 905-349-3710

Development and Peace
Gay Stratford, Organist Lint, 905-372-3031
10 am Mass on Sun 905 349-2861 Suzanne Liptay
Altar Servers Parish Library

Parish Office 905-349-2504 Suzanne Liptay 905-372-3031

SACRAMENTAL MINISTRY
Baptisms, Marriages, & Anointing of the Sick may be arranged by calling the Office.
CONFESSIONS:
Saturday at 8:30 am & 4:30 pm, or anytime on request.
First Friday of the month - Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - 9am



http://www.peterboroughcwl.ca
https://youtu.be/80pZ_c6Ubg0
https://youtu.be/ODb6zuH5ptI

THE WEEK OF JANUARY 2"° AT THE ALTAR

Jan 3, Mon., Feria -9 am -
Jan 4, Tues., Feria - 9 am -
Jan 5, Wed., Feria - 9 am - Sick of the Parish [St Mary’s CWL]
Jan 6, Thurs., Feria - 9 am -
Jan 7, Fri., St Andre Bessette - 9 am - First Friday
Jan 8, Sat., Feria - 9 am -
Jan 8, Sat., Baptism of the Lord
S5pm-
Jan 9, Sun., Baptism of the Lord
9 am - For the People of the Parish
I1am - Clients of the Back Door Mission afflicted with addiction and those who
care for them. [Mitch & Maria Marszal]

NEXT WEEKEND
LAY MINISTERS S pm 9:00 am 11:00 am
Jan 8/9
Lectors Greg Blick John Logel Joanna Mecozzi
Eucharistic : Judith/Dennis
Ministers Sr Donna Smith John Logel Goulin
, Ed Nemec / Joe O’Kane /
Ushers/Greeters The Manley’s Oladele Adebayo| Theo Mensen
Intercessions:

o Let us pray this Sunday for the Clergy and people of the Diocese of Peter-
borough.3
o Let us pray for the sick in our Parish.

PARISH NEWS

PARISH FINANCES
Last Weekend Same Time Last Year
Sunday Collection $1,235.00 $1,385.00
Building Maintenance $20.00 $547.75
Heating $0.00 $10.00
Christmas $4,610.00 $4512.25
FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES IN JANUARY
Roy & Min Naylor (15 yrs. on January 6), Allan & Daisy Caterio
(18 yrs. on January 11). God’s continued blessings on all of you!

Sincere Thanks!

My sincerest thanks and deepest appreciation of your kindness
and generosity, I received a total donation of $ 1,226.00 to help
my family and other families of our village, victims of the super
typhoon (hurricane) which hit our island Bohol, Philippines, last
Dec.15.

I have already forwarded all the donations last Wednesday (Dec.
29). The $ 625.00 was used to buy 600 kilos of rice distributed to
60 families. Each family received 10 kilos of rice. The $§ 601.00
was for the repair of our house and the work has already started.
Again no words can fully express my heartfelt thanks to you! May
God bless you!

Fr. Ace



